
Cancellation of August 17, 2017, Bargaining Session 
Additional Meetings Schedule August 23, September 26 and  

September 27, 2017 
 
 
The negotiating session between Okeechobee County School Board and the 
Okeechobee County Education Association #1604 scheduled for Thursday, August 17, 
2017, has been cancelled. 
 
Future bargaining sessions are scheduled on Wednesday, August 23, 2017, and 
Tuesday, September 26, and Wednesday, September 27, 2017, in Room 303 of the 
School Board Administration Building at 700 SW 2nd Avenue to negotiate changes to the 
Instructional and Classified Personnel contracts.  Bargaining sessions are open to the 
public. 
 
 
 


